Sunday, 7 Feb 2016

To our stakeholders: We recognize that a key requirement for participation in the UN Global Compact is the
annual preparation and pasting of a Communication on Progress (COP) that comprises of a CEO statement of
continued support for the UN Global Compact, a description of practical actions with fegard to the main
issue areas of the UN Global Compact, and a Measurement of outcomes or expected outcomes,

We want to align our cop deadline with our interng; reporting gycle. We hereby request our cop
Deadiine to be adjusted to g duly 2016, max. 11 months from COP deadline.

Sincerely yours,

N e Mosal oot

Mrs Vernb)?‘l(n‘shna Kumari
Managing Director




